
May 19, 2024 

 

BC Technologies formally requests a hearing for “Notice of Penalty Assessment 24-TRAM-709-PEN dated 
May 14, 2024. BC Technologies was advised by Gary Davenport, Deputy Director of Transportation in 
2023 the vehicle BC Technologies was not required to obtain a Commercial License Plate due to the 
combined weight of the payload and vehicle not exceeding 10,000lbs. Bradley Wood, owner of BC 
Technologies completed the online DOT Safety Seminar as required in 2023. Upon Completion I 
contacted Gary Davenport to discuss what was required of BC Technologies pertaining to the 
“Compliance Checklist” (Reference Kanas Corporation Commission, Procedures for Safety Compliance, 
Page 4). Gary discussed the checklist advising me since I was not required to obtain a Commercial 
License Plate for my vehicle I only needed “Emergency Equipment” (Part 393). 

 Spare fuses 
 5 B:C fire extinguisher 
 Three (3) reflective triangles 
 Daily planner to log the travel destinations and mileage 
 Bill of Laiding for any “for-hire” payload 

BC Technologies had these items believing to be compliant and has since remedied the violations of not 
containing an accurate Driver Qualification file.   
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